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ISSUE: SMALL BUSINESS 

Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick) recently joined with members of the Merrick

Chamber of Commerce and local community officials in celebrating the grand opening of

Prime 516 restaurant. Prime 516 is located on Merrick Avenue in Merrick, just north of the

Merrick Train Station.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/small-business


Senator Fuschillo congratulated the owners and staff and wished them many years of

success. He then joined with the Merrick Chamber of Commerce in cutting the ribbon and

officially welcoming Prime 516 to the Merrick community.

Senator Fuschillo (center) is pictured as he helps owner Ronan McGuigan (third left) cut the

ribbon on Prime 516. They are joined by (l-r) Chamber member Marian Fraker-Gutin,

Councilwoman Angie Cullin, Chamber President Randy Shotland, Town Clerk Mark Bonilla,

Legislator Dave Denenberg, and Chamber members Mimma Barone and Kevin Hofmann.


